
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Children’s Christmas Lunch W/C 14th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
The annual school’s Christmas Lunch will take the week commencing the 14th December 2020. Due to current 
government guidance and restrictions in place, we will be spreading our lunch over three days, so that each bubble can 
be supported safely.  
 
For this to happen, for these three days, if it if not your child’s Christmas lunch day, alternative hot food options will 
be available. Or you can choose to send your child in with a packed lunch. The menu will be:  

 
Main Course 
Roast Turkey 

A vegetarian option (TBC) 
Both served with all the trimmings 

 
Dessert 

                                           Festive Dessert 

 
If you would like your son/daughter to have a Christmas Meal, please complete the slip below.  All slips need to be 
returned to school by Monday 30th November 2020 and KS2 meals need to be paid for online using the normal dinner 
payment option on ParentPay. Please ensure there is credit on your parent pay account for your child to participate 
in this festive event (this is not needed for parents of children in Y2, Y1 or Foundation or those entitled to FSM).   
 
It is essential that these slips are returned indicating if your child would like a Christmas lunch with us for us 
to inform the kitchen team appropriately.  Please note a slip needs to be returned for ALL children. The slip for 
the Christmas Lunch needs to be completed and returned even if your child has a free school meal or is 
entitled to Universal Free School Meals in FS and KS1. Please be aware of the deadline date of Monday 30th 
November 2020 by 3 15pm.  Once our timetable is complete we will let you know the date each year group is 
having their dinner.  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs R Dinnis 
Head of School 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Children’s Christmas Lunch W/C 14th December 2020.  
(Slip to be received by Monday 30th November 2020)  

 
Name of Child………………………….............................................………………   
 
Class…….....................……………… 
 
I would like my son/daughter to have a Christmas Lunch on their Christmas lunch day.  
 
Roast Turkey with all the trimmings                           Vegetarian option 
 

I will be providing my child with a packed lunch on their Christmas lunch day.   

 
 
I will pay £2.20 online at ParentPay                  I am entitled to FSM           My child is in FS/Yr1/Yr2 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………..........………..  Date………...................…………….. 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon  
PL2 2EL 
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